
Dear Resident
We hope to date that our activities have not caused too much disruption and would like to
thank you, the community for your patience and understanding during these essential
demolition works.

We promised to keep you informed of essential works and advise you of any potential
disruption due to noisy activities on site.

Piling Works Update

As we intimated in our previous newsletter the foundation works for the new Sports
Centre are due commence this month.

We propose to carry out these works in 2 phases over a period of 4 weeks; the first of
these commencing 25th March and the second from around 10th April 19.

The aim is to minimise the duration of the initial phase works by employing 2 piling rigs,
and operating Monday-Friday from 8.00am to 6.00pm.

We appreciate that these essential works are noisy and whilst our aim to keep this to a
minimum, we would like to take this opportunity to apologise in advance for any
inconvenience caused during this time. Noise and vibration monitors will be set up during
these works.

Further information can be found at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/meadowbanksportscentre

Construction Progress Update
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“Bug Hotel” opens at Local Meadowbank School

Children from a local primary school near the Meadowbank Sports Centre 
project have been getting their hands dirty and helping the environment 
by building a 'Bug Hotel' - just one of the positive impact initiatives being 
led by our Community Engagement team.

Abbeyhill Primary School's young Eco Team had a great time building the 'Bug Hotel‘

(pictured below) using recycled pallets, bricks and other items.

We're looking forward to hearing how they get on with looking after this special 
educational project. 

The school was also gifted 12 'log stools' that were recycled from the trees at 
Meadowbank.

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/meadowbanksportscentre


If you have any queries regarding the project please don’t hesitate to contact

GRAHAM Project Manager, Stephen Caughey

T: 01506 445130 or  E: stephen.caughey@graham.co.uk
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Site Working Hours are: Monday to Friday 07:00 to 19:00hrs
Saturday 07:00 to 19:00hrs

Considerate
Constructors
Scheme

This site is registered under the 

Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS) 

and, as a Partner Member, GRAHAM is 

committed to improving the image of the 

construction industry by striving to 

promote and achieve best practice on all 

of our sites.

APPEARANCE | COMMUNITY | SAFETY 

ENVIRONMENT | WORKFORCE

If you have any queries please contact the 

Project Manager at the site by phone or 

email or contact CCS on 0800 783 1423

Community
Engagement

Safety Sam says “hello” – he 

would like to come along to the

local primary schools to deliver an 

interactive talk to pupils about 

safety in construction. If you are 

interested please let us know. Contact 

suzanne.stevenson@graham.co.uk or

george.mills@graham.co.uk for more 

information.

Work Experience Opportunities

If you are interested in working in 

construction and would like a taster, 

regardless of gender, please contact 

suzanne.stevenson@graham.co.uk to 

discuss any local opportunities.

GRAHAM has become one of the first firms 

to win a new industry award celebrating 

equality and diversity in the workplace.

CITB's "Be FaIR" Accreditation 

Framework is a new industry-specific 

equality standard to provide a structure 

for employers to address fairness, 

inclusion and respect (FIR) within their 

organization.

Healthy 
Working
Lives 

GRAHAM has recently been awarded the 

Bronze Level with Healthy Working Lives. 

Maintaining a healthy working life 

enhances our ability to work more 

effectively.  

mailto:suzanne.stevenson@graham.co.uk
mailto:george.mills@graham.co.uk
mailto:suzanne.stevenson@graham.co.uk

